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ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

Applicant Outreach Summary 
 
No public meetings were conducted by the applicant in direct relation to this outline plan 
application. However, the applicant did attend the public information session held on May 25, 
2017 as part of the 2017 policy amendment to the West Macleod Area Structure Plan. The 
event was hosted by The City and included the West Macleod Area Structure Plan amendment 
and the applicable land use amendment and outline plan applications south of 210 Avenue SE 
and east of Sheriff King Street S. Upon sign in for the event, 18 people out of the 220, came to 
the event specifically to review the West Macleod projects, however, it was an excellent 
opportunity for those residents to become informed about future planning projects in the larger 
area. General feedback from the public, regarding the West Macleod projects, was positive.  
 
With this positive response in 2017, which included the three potential routes for Sheriff King 
Street south, Westcreek did not feel a subsequent formal open house was needed for Stage 2 
for landowners south of the subject lands.  The final alignment of Sheriff King remains 
consistent with one of the options that was presented in 2017.   
 
Westcreek did, however, formally engage the Fullerton family and Anthem United due to the 
proximity of their lands.  We have not received any letters of opposition from either party.   
 
 


